
 

                                                 MUSINGS FROM THE άOVER THE HILLέ PRESIDENT 

Welcome to all new club members. LΩƳ ǎƻǊǊȅ ǘƘŀǘ L ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƭȅΦ 

First of all, I would like to thank the membership for allowing me the honor of serving as your President for the 

2012-2013 term. I would also like to offer a thank you and a άǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜέ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ aŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ 

Rally Masters who have stepped up when called upon. 

 Thanks to Rally Masters, Mary and John Habicht for their efforts in making the Orlando Gathering  another fine 

outing.  While it was one of our smaller rallies, as always, Mary and John worked hard to make it a memorable 

experience.  Mary tells me she has many good ideas in mind for future rallies.  Additional thanks go to Rita Bunch 

for donating a beautiful hand made quilt as a drawing prize. The lucky winner was Wilf StemmleΩs friend, Alice. 

²ƘƛƭŜ ǿŜ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ŀǎƪ ƻǳǊ ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊǎ, Liberty Coach and Prevost  for financial help for this rally, I would like to thank 

them for their contiued support.   

Again this coming January, Graham and Mary Catherine Ricks are hosting  a άƳƛƴƛ Ǌŀƭƭȅέ. It will be at Key Largo, 

Florida. It runs from January 19th  through the 26th . LΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǎƻƭŘ ƻǳǘΣ ōǳǘ if you are interested, 

contact Graham and our Royale website for more details. 

 Our Spring 2014 rally, hosted by Anne and Richard Gould, will be held in Hilton Head, SC.  The dates are from    

April 22nd  through April 26th . Watch the Royale Coach website for full details. 

Our Fall 2014 rally will be in Dundee, Ohio at the Evergreen RV Park and will be hosted by Jenny and Jim Evans. It 

run from September 21st  through September 26th. It will have an Amish theme. 

The Nominating Committee, consisting of Bob Moss, Bill Sage and Stanley Reahard put forth the following list of 

candidates for the Board Directors for the 2014-2015 term:  President- Bill Sage; First Vice President ς Jim McNulty; 

Second Vice-President for-Bo Reahard; Secretary- Anne Gould; Treasurer- Graham Ricks; Director(Past President) 

Smitty Schmitz; Director (Past Vice-President) Wayne Bost; FMCA National Director- Ron Kitchings; Alternate 

National Director- Mary Habicht. For additional nominations and the election of the new Board Members, an email 

ǎƛǘŜ ǿŀǎ ǳǎŜŘΦ ¢ƘŜƛǊ ǿŜǊŜ ƴƻ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ bƻƳƛƴŀǘƛƴƎ /ƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜΩǎ ŎƘƻƛŎŜǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŀƭƭ ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳŜŘΦ 

Congratulations to the new board. 

In closing, I would encourage all of the members to attend as many of our rallies as you can. The rallies are the 

άŘǳŎƪ ǘŀǇŜέ ǘƘŀǘ ƘƻƭŘs  the Royale Coach Club together.  

¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ŀƎŀƛƴ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƳŜ ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾŜΧ 

Safe Travels, 

Smitty 

 

 



 

 

DISNEY WORLD 

A ROYALE GATHERING 

 

        Rally Recap by Kally Kitchings 

     

While Mickey Mouse was not at the entrance of Fort Wilderness to greet coaches as they checked in, you 

can be sure that John and Mary Habicht greeted all the coaches as they pulled into their sites.  A total of 

eleven coaches attended the Fall 2013 Royale Coach Club Gathering at Disney World in Orlando, Florida.  

This was a smaller type rally which gave everyone the opportunity to visit and enjoy the fellowship with 

everyone there. 

The only real schedule to be followed (if you chose to) was for the evening meals.  All of the daytime 

activities were planned on our own.  Disney World has four different theme parks therefore daytime 

activities were not a problem.  Everyone seemed to go different directions during the day but met up 

again most nights for our evening meal. 

The first evening there Ron and I had tickets to the Hoop-Dee-Doo Musical Review at Fort Wilderness 

therefore we were not able to join the rest of the group at Splitsville for dinner and games of bowling 

afterwards.  We enjoyed the show and the wonderful meal that we shared.   

The second day was my personal favorite even though the weather was a little warm for our outdoor 

meal.  We all gathered in the campground for our pot luck dinner.  Mary had decorations hanging in the 

trees which we were allowed to take home with us.  This gathering was also when Mary raffled off the 



beautiful Halloween quilt that Rita Creel made (Thanks Rita!)  Alice Rogers was so happy that her winning 

ticket was drawn. 

              

Mary also made sure that all the men won something at the pot luck that they could use!! 

 

 

 

 



 

¢ƘŜ ǘƘƛǊŘ ŘŀȅΩǎ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ .ƻƳŀ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ !ƴƛƳŀƭ YƛƴƎŘƻƳ [ƻŘƎŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƳŜŀƭ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ 

buffet and absolutely no one went away hungry.  After dinner we all walked outside the lodge looking at 

all the animals that make that part of Disney their home.   

  

 

Shirley Sage really enjoyed watching the animals. 

 

 



 

 

¢ƘǊŜŜ ŎƻǳǇƭŜǎ όYƛǘŎƘƛƴƎǎΣ IŀōƛŎƘǘ ŀƴŘ ²ƛƭǘύ ǘƘŜƴ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ŀ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ ƎŀƳŜ ƻŦ Ƴƛƴƛ ƎƻƭŦ ŀǘ 5ƛǎƴŜȅΩs 

Winter Wonderland.  This was the only time all week that I held a golf club in my hands! Everything was 

going great until Frosty sprung a leak!!! 

     

Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ ōǳǘ LΩƳ ƴƻǘ ǎǳǊŜ aŀǊȅ ŜǾŜǊ ǘƻƭŘ ǳǎ ǿƘƻ ǿƻƴ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǎƘŜ ŀŘŘŜŘ ǳǇ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƻǊŜΦ 

 



 

 

Since the fourth day gathering was at Chefs de France inside Epcot, Ron and I decided to spend the entire 

day at Epcot. We could not believe the number of small children that were at Epcot.  Here is one of many 

άǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ŀǊŜŀǎέ ŦƻǊ ōŀōȅ ǎǘǊƻƭƭŜǊǎΦ 

 

After all the walking we did that morning Ron really worked up an appetite so we decided to have pizza 

for lunch.  Do you think he ordered a big enough pizza?? 

   

 


